
To: Elders, deacons of the church. 

From: Santos Palacios Mendieta 

Report of the work in Nicaragua. 

Dear brothers and sisters, the peace of our God reigns in every heart. 

Work done with the church of Christ in Granada. 

25 studies in homes 

Studies at each brother's house at Friday meetings 

Visit of Brother Juan Garcia de San Marcos Houston Texas on October 31, there 

were 7 visits that are given studies in their homes. 

Support to the church in Masaya, Barrio Camilo Ortega. (Preacher Francisco 

Martínez) 

Evangelism to old contacts, there are candidates for baptisms 

 sister with 14 years of being in union with her spouse we helped them with studies 

and economically to legalize their marriage union because we consider necessary 

to adorn the doctrine to avoid the disapproval of the society and the sectarianism 

for the church Titus 2:10b. We use to preach about God's purpose in creating 

marriage and family. 

Church that meets in my house of room, Managua. 

We continue with the meetings Wednesdays and Sundays in the afternoons after 

returning from Granada. 

We have the support of the brothers of the church in the Laureles Nortes (only on 

Wednesdays) it is possible that the following year we can join the two groups, 

because we are very nearly in the area. And they do not have a fulltime evangelist. 

I pray your prayers for this server who continues to suffer gastric diseases in the 

esophagus and stomach. I thank Brother Juan Garcia who brought me a medicine 

used in the US Army is helping me better than the medicine administered by the 

hospital in Managua. 

I ask for your prayers for the brothers of the elderly Aurelio Mercado, Máximo 

García, María Catalina. 

Thank you for your prayers and financial support without which the work would be 

more difficult for me. 

Blessings for all. Your server and brother Santos Palacios Mendieta. 
 


